Present: Gary Hutchinson, Ed McNamara, Frank Holes, and Pam Garfield

This is Frank Holes last meeting. He is leaving in June for Indian River. Mrs. Bellill will take care of paper work and keys. The school board will appoint a new member to represent the board.

**Balance_ \$439.40 (A check was received for \$1500 from the Township and is not included in the balance)

Basically, the park is looking good. Tri-City sign company of Bridgeport replaced lights, except the 70-foot pole, which couldn't be reached. The bill hasn't yet been received, but will run \$45/hr. Dug-outs aan't be afforded at \$3060 from Skip Morse's estimate.

\$280 is the cost of the repair for the fence from Steven's at the park.

Colleen Haley will be replacing me, this being my last meeting. I'd like to thank everyone for helping me throughout the year and giving me the opportunity to serve on the Park Board... Ed will be taking over @ary's job as Treasurer.

No money has been received from the Men's Softball League. Gary will be looking into this. Lights are now \$13.00, up from the previous year of \$9.00.

secretary,